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Governor of Iowa 
Des Moines, Iowa 50319

Dear Governor Ray:
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A copy of Amendment No. 2, dated February 19, 1969, to the application 
submitted by Iowa Electric Light and Power Company for a proposed nu
clear plant, designated as the Duane Arnold Energy Center, is enclosed 
for your information. This amendment transmits revised pages to be 
inserted in the Preliminary Safety Analysis Report submitted by Iowa 
Electric. These pages reflect design changes in various systems (i.e., 
heating, cooling, reactor feedwater, etc.) in the plant, as well as 
other corrective changes.  

As we previously indicated in our letter of November 21, 1968, to 
Governor Hughes, you may wish to designate an appropriate State official 
to coordinate the interests of the various State agencies concerning 
this application and any future application for nuclear reactors in 
Iowa. In that event, any amendments and related materials would be 
sent to the individual designated by you to act as coordinator. Since 
no State official has been designated, the Commission of Public Health 
and the Commissioner of the Bureau of-Labor have been informed when 
transmittals have been made to the Governor.  

Sincerely, 

'( sTgned ) Harold L. Price 

Harold L. Price 
Director of Regulation 

Enclosures: 
1. Amend. No. 2, dtd 2/19/69 

Duane Arnold Energy Center 
2. Copies of letters to Commissioners 

of Public Health and Bureau of 
Labor 
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